
 
 
 

 
 

London Fire Brigade Headquarters 
169 Union Street  London  SE1 0LL 
T 020 8555 1200  F 020 7960 3602 

Textphone 020 7960 3629 
london-fire.gov.uk 

 

Page 1 of 1 
 

Freedom of Information request reference number:  6995.2 
 
Date of response: 12 December 2022 
 
Request: 
 
Aston Grange Care Home  
Can we make a further request for the inspection report made in 2017? This will equally be 
helpful for the case, as many of the Applicants were living in the property in 2017.  
 
Response: 
The London Fire Brigade (LFB) Fire Safety Regulatory team confirmed that the last fire safety 
audit carried at this property was 2017. 
 
The results of the audits confirmed no significant failure to comply with the Regulatory Reform 
(Fire Safety) Order 2005 (RRO) were found and as a result the premises were deemed low risk.  
 
I have included copies of the Fire Safety Audit reports for these audits to this response. Please 
note, personal data has been removed from the documents under section 40 of the FOIA – 
Personal Information. 
 
I hope you find this information of use. Should you have any further questions please do let 
me know. 
 
We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more 
information about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on 
our website 

https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/
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